
Clarification regarding Registration for Supple. Exam. September 2024  

6th Sem B.E. (160 Cr. scheme) 

 

Dear Students of 7th Semester B.E., 

With reference to the Circular related to Registration for Supplementary Examination 

to be conducted during September 2024 (Ref: NMAMIT/VP & Dean (Aca)/2024/16, dated 

19-8-2024) for 6th Semester B.E. (160 Credits scheme) backlog course, the following 

clarification is given.  

1) This Supplementary Examination is a Special Examination only for selected courses 

(subjects) of 6th Semester B.E.  

2) Registration for this examination is optional and not mandatory. Those who wish to 

register have to re-earn CIE by writing MSEs and Tasks for both ‘N’ and ‘F’ grades 

as per the regulations.  

3) The Supplementary Semester Examination for 1st to 6th Semester B.E. (160 Credits, 

2021 scheme) will be conducted during December 2024 as per the Schedule already 

announced. Those students having ‘F’ grade who wish to register for the backlog 

courses can directly write Supplementary Examination with their existing CIE marks. 

A separate notification regarding Registration for Supplementary Examination for ‘F’ 

grade will be notified tentatively during October 2024.  

 

For any clarifications, contact Controller of Examinations.  

 

                  Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 

 

 


